
October 21, 2019 Board Minutes
The Wilde Bunch Board Meeting
Albuquerque Square Dance Center, Hawkins Road, Albuquerque, NM

Call to order:  6:01 by President Sam Kohler

In attendance:

Sam Kohler – President
John Arnold – Treasurer 
Janice Taylor – Secretary
Adam Olivieri – Outreach Coordinator
Jeff Willet – Member-at-Large
Jack Denvir – Class Director 

Guest – Susan Moore

Review September 2019 treasurer's report
– September 2019 treasurer's report motion to accept by Jeff and 2nd by Janice. Motion 

carried.

Review September 2019 meeting minutes. 
– Motion to accept September minutes made by John and second by Sam. Motion carried.

January classes w/ Duke City
– Jack will talk with Monica Alan about

– The uniqueness of the Wilde Bunch Club
– Styling
– This doesn't mean that Duke City will need to adjust to the Wilde Bunch way of square 

dancing.
– Adam will talk with Monica Allen from Duke City 

– Sam and Adam will talk with Kris and Scott about teaching schedules.
– Monica will talk with Jerry Gilbreath about adjusting his teaching schedule.

– Duke City classes begin on January 9
– Wilde Bunch classes begin on January 6

Class update
– Jack stated that 3 students will cross over
– C-1 dancers will also graduate on the same night.

20/20 Calendar
– No holidays occurring on our dance nights
– Dark on April 6 – 8. Caller Lab during this time. Kris and Scott will be out.
– Dark on June 29 – 30. This is before Convention.

New Years Eve Dance
– Scott will not be having his community dance
– District dance may be canceled
– Wilde Bunch to have a dance and pick up the tab



– 7:00 – 9:00
– Will have a round dance cuer

John made a motion to have a New Years Eve Dance on December 31 if District dance is canceled. 
Janice second. Motion carried.

Board for 20/20
– Georgian will not be Vice President. Wally will handle Chase the Chili.
– Sam will step down as President
– Jeff will step down as member-at-large, but is willing to train the new person. 
– Election of board members will be in December during our general meeting.

New Business
-     Discuss -  Dancers who what to purchase bars to put under the their badge.   The bars 

would indicate what pronouns a person likes to go by.

Next meeting scheduled for November 18.

Motion to adjourn by John, 2nd by Jack. Adjourned at 6:51

Respectfully submitted by Janice Taylor, Secretary.


